
This week in Class 2, we’ve been working hard in Art on our Repeating 

Pattern Unit. Our focus artist has been Julia Rothman and we’ve used 

her work as inspiration to produce some wonderful patterned artwork. 

Below are pictures of the work we’ve done this week and I will be up-

loading a rolling video of our Repeating Pattern Artwork to the website. 

We’ve been building 2D Cas-

tles in Forest School this 

week. Some of us made gi-

gantic castles and some of 

us built smaller castles. 


